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For Immediate Release December 16, 2019 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Stolen Camper 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is requesting assistance with locating the below-pictured camper that 
was stolen on October 24, 2019 from a storage unit located at 24830 Ford Road in Porter, Texas. The 
camper trailer bears Texas license plate 885W5A. 

If you have any information regarding the theft or whereabouts of the camper, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-580 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP 
(7867) and reference Case# 19A356302. 

Maggie Moseley, Specialist 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services Division 
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